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School Uniform 

 
A polite reminder that trousers, skirts and pinafores should be dark grey, not black.  
Please also note that leggings should not be worn as they are not part of our school 

uniform. 
All children should wear black school shoes please, not trainers. 

 
Full details of our uniform can be found on our website: 

https://ludlowprimaryschool.co.uk/parents/school-uniform 
 

 
Christmas Tree Appeal 

 

If anyone is upgrading their artificial Christmas Tree and has a spare 5/6 ft 

tree they no longer want, we would be very grateful if it could be donated to 

our Nursery. 

 

Thank you! 

 

https://ludlowprimaryschool.co.uk/parents/school-uniform
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Christmas Lunch  
 

Tuesday 17th December will be Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day.  

Children are welcome to wear a Christmas Jumper with their school 

trousers or skirt. 

 

Please see the menu below and book through Arbor. Please note that we will 

be on week 3 of the menu and Tuesday and Wednesday’s choices will appear 

as normal.  If your child wishes to have Christmas lunch, please book Fish 

Stars for Roast Turkey or Mac ‘n’ Cheese for Festive Quorn Fillet 

On the Wednesday, Fish Stars (Arbor will state Roast Beef) and Mac ‘n’ 

Cheese (Arbor will state Quorn Balls) will be served for those children not 

attending the Pantomime.   

As in previous years, children attending the Pantomime on Wednesday or 

Thursday will have a packed lunch and we will send more information out in 

due course. 
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Nut Allergy Awareness Policy 

 

The school Nut Allergy Awareness Policy was recently shared on Dojo.   

Some children in school have nut allergies so it is important that all parents 

and carers read and take note of the policy.  

Thank you. 

Contacting Teachers and Senior Leaders 
 

If any parent has a concern to raise with a teacher or senior leader, we respectfully ask this is 
done via the school office or admin email – admin@ludlowprimaryschool.co.uk 
 and not Dojo or individual email addresses.  This will enable your query to be dealt with more 

effectively and efficiently. 
Thank you   

 

 

 
Childcare through the DFE  

 
The DFE have launched a new site for parents to check if you are eligible for free childcare: 

 
https://www.gov.uk/check-eligible-free-childcare-if-youre-working 

 
There is also a childcare account that parents must log into every three months to ensure they get free 

childcare if they are working or for Tax-Free Childcare: 
 

https://www.gov.uk/sign-in-childcare-account 
 

 

mailto:admin@ludlowprimaryschool.co.uk
https://www.gov.uk/check-eligible-free-childcare-if-youre-working
https://www.gov.uk/sign-in-childcare-account
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Please find the link the November issue of our Online Safety newsletter with interesting features 
on WhatsApp and YouTube as well as 'How to find age-appropriate games': 
 
online-safety-newsletter-primary-november-2024_pdf_ludlow.pdf (ludlowprimaryschool.co.uk) 
 
Here's a snippet of one of the articles: 
 
Users should be at least 13 years old to use WhatsApp.   
We frequently receive reports of children not using WhatsApp 
appropriately, such as sharing images to embarrass others,               
sending hurtful messages, spreading rumours, or excluding  
people from group chats to make them feel left out. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Celebration Time 

 
Congratulations to the following children who were celebrated in Assembly on  

Friday 8th November 2024. Well done all! 

 

 Jasmine Smith  Rosa Morgan Ellodie Lewis James Vickery-Halstead  

 

 Richard Bandela Morgan Smith Oscar Laird  Noah Huntbach 

 

          Amelie Everall Romilly Waterhouse-Bello 

 

  

 
 

 
 

https://www.ludlowprimaryschool.co.uk/media/65755/online-safety-newsletter-primary-november-2024_pdf_ludlow.pdf
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Term Dates 2024 – 2025 

 
Autumn Term ends:  Friday 20th December 2024  
  
2025   
PD Day:   Monday 6th January 2025  
Spring Term starts:  Tuesday 7th January 2025  
  
Half Term:   Monday 17th February 2025 – Friday 21st February 2025  
 
Spring Term ends:  Thursday 10th April 2025 
PD Day:    Friday 11th April 2025 

  
Summer Term starts:  Monday 28th April 2025 

  
Bank Holiday:   Monday 5th May 2025  
  
Half Term:   Monday 26th May 2025 – Friday 30th May 2025  
  
Summer Term ends:  Friday 18th July 2025  
 

 

As you will be aware, we are not able to authorise holidays in term time due to government 
legislation introduced in 2013. Please note that other schools in the area may be different as schools 

have the flexibility to plan their own PD days.  This information will also be on our website. 
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Having access to good quality information to help you understand the world of SEND is 
important when making decisions about your child's life. This is where websites such as thecan 

help you. 
The Local Offer sets out in one place useful information and provision for education, health and 

social care for children and young people in Shropshire who have SEN or are disabled, 
including those who don't have education, health, and care (EHC) plans. 

You can also keep up to date with Local Offer news and events by following The Local Offer on 
Facebook and Twitter. 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 2024-2025 

 
 

Tuesday 19th November – 2 Oak visit to Ludlow Library 

 

Tuesday 19th November – Usborne Book Fayre – Sandpits Road 

 

Tuesday 26th November – Usborne Book Fayre – Clee View 

 

Tuesday 26th November- Choir performance at Hereford Cathedral 

 

Friday 6th December- Festive Fun Run at Clee View  

 

Monday 9th December – Year 3 to Whitcliffe 

 

Tuesday 10th December – Years 2&5 Carol Concert 

 

Tuesday 17th December – Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day 

 

Wednesday 18th December – Pantomime for Reception Robins and Ash Classes 

 

Thursday 19th December – Pantomime for Reception Wrens and Oak Classes 

 

Tuesday 1st July- Yr 6 Induction Day Ludlow CE School 

 

Tuesday 8th or Wednesday 9th July- Yr 5 Taster Day Ludlow CE School 

 

SEND Opportunities 
 
Please see below some further opportunities for pupils with SEND. 
 Actio are excited to share their new video highlighting the All-In programme. Actio is a collaboration 
between Energize Shropshire, Telford & Wrekin and PACC (Shropshire’s Parent Carer Forum). Actio 
aims to improve activity opportunities for children and young people with SEND in Shropshire. Parent 
Carers and All-In members are encouraged to learn how Actio can support their child's wellbeing and 
explore new activities.   
 Watch the video to find out why and how you can become an All-In member. Or if you’re already an 
All-In member, you may be surprised at how many other activities are available for your child to 
attend.  
Please watch the new video on Actio’s website here: https://actioconsortium.wixsite.com/website/ 
 

https://www.facebook.com/sclocaloffer/
https://twitter.com/localoffershrop
https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com/?d=wixsite.com&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9hY3Rpb2NvbnNvcnRpdW0ud2l4c2l0ZS5jb20vd2Vic2l0ZS8=&i=NjIyOWRhYzU3MTEzNWExZDJmZjg1ZmNm&t=ZzNBb0YyV0h5SjgrOURQNzNyUEkvV3o4bVF6NXhmY0JndnlMVm0yZFNEOD0=&h=ff9ad1dd8e3b44b897407460b94fa3db&s=AVNPUEhUT0NFTkNSWVBUSVZxGPy1I-TlFeQT0VxsFIcwxQuDY_ntE_5UUUq2pWbNlWO_dMhtiqA3j4vUHrahPW8

